
Subject: Feedback Wanted on Dra/ Reorganiza4on Model
Date: Wednesday, March 8, 2023 at 10:22:51 AM Central Standard Time 

March 8, 2023

Dear Students,

ESU is working on a reorganiza<on of academic programs. We value the feedback of students

in this process.

To foster this communica<on, we will be hos<ng a Lunch and Learn event TODAY, March 8

from 11 a.m. to 1 p.m. in the Skyline Room of the Memorial Union. Pizza will be available.

This is a come-and-go event, where leadership can talk through the models as many <mes as

needed. You can drop by any<me between 11 and 1 p.m.

We hope you consider aNending and sharing your feedback with us.

For the students that are unable to aNend or wish to provide anonymous feedback, we would

like to make you aware of a virtual feedback opportunity.

Star<ng today, students can complete this form to share ideas, ask ques<ons and bring up any

concerns to be considered in the development of this process. Your perspec<ve on these

models is valuable. This form will close Monday, March 13 at 11:59pm.

To see the models, please follow this link: hNps://emporia.link/provostreorgmodels 

https://emporia.link/provostreorgmodels


To access the survey, click this link: hNps://emporia.link/studentprovostreorgsurvey

Sincerely,

R. Brent Thomas, Ph.D.

Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs

James Ehlers & Amy Sage Webb-Baza

Assistant Deans, College of Liberal Arts & Sciences

Unsubscribe. This is an official communication from Emporia State University.  Unsubscribing could cause you to not

receive future messages. 

Questions?  Please contact helpdesk@emporia.edu.
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